Dear Habibians,

Wouldn't it be great if we are able to somehow connect all Habibians through
our platform according to their needs and hobbies? One need that takes
precedence over all is the need to have halal earnings to feed, clothe,
educate, and fulfill other needs of our children and families.

HPSAA has developed a "Business Directory Network" on its website where
Habibians list their companies and promote their products. If you have a
business that needs to attract customers list your company on the Business
Directory Network for a partly sum of Rs. 5000/= by clicking on the following
link:

https://habibianalumni.org/business-directory/

If you are a customer and want to get the services, get in touch with one of
them, maybe you will get a better deal by working with a company owned by a
Habibian.

We are striving to connect all Habibians on one platform, we need your help in
this regard. You must be in touch with your batch mates through social media,
kindly ask them to become a member of the HPSAA by clicking on the
following link:

https://habibianalumni.org/become-hpsaa-member/

Send us your suggestions and comments. Hope to hear from you soon.

Best Regards,

Zafar Kaleem

(Batch 1970; Red House)

Honorary Executive Secretary HPSAA,
0300-2672903 (WhatsApp)
0320-2672903
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